
 

September 25, 2019. 

Dear Customers 

 

Notice of raise in consumption tax in Japan 

      

First and foremost, we would like to express our sincere appreciation and gratitude for 

your continuous support to KNOT GLOBAL. 

Due to a raise in consumption tax from 8 to 10 percent in October 2019, we would like 

to inform the change from next month regarding our service. We appreciate your 

understanding in this issue. 

 

Starts from After October 1st (Base on billing date) 

Consumption tax rate 10% 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Knot Global Holdings Co., Ltd. 

C.E.O Takamitsu Matsuzawa 

 

  


